Rosebrook Water Company, LLC
210 Mount Washington Hotel Road
Bretton Woods, NH 03575

August 09, 2011

The State of New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

Executive Director and Secretary Deborah A. Howland

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms Howland,

Per: DW 11-117 Request to use CIAC funds for 2011 Capital Improvement Plan, Letter of June 29, 2011 from
Douglas W Brogan, Utility Engineer . Item d. Tariff

Enclosed please find:

a. One original newly revised Rosebrook Water Company, LLC tariff plus seven copies.
b. One ‘red-lined’ RBW tariff plus seven copies.

Although the above referenced letter indicated that the Company would be able to provide these tariff revisions
by June 29, 2011, there were too many constraints on the process to make that a realistic completion date.
There were several participants involved in this process of reviewing the precise nature of the ‘real-world’
situations not addressed in the original tariff. The various legal, technical and financial perspectives that these
participants brought to the tariff discussions resulted in an intense and protracted scrutiny of the original. The
stated goal was to create a new tariff whose precise language would remedy what the group felt was
insufficiently clear language in the original that left the Company requirements and Customer obligations open
to interpretation. After several weeks of deliberations, we believe we have created a document that
accomplishes the stated goal and needs only to be revised for water rates pursuant to a rate case.

Thank you for your patience in this matter - we look forward to your approval of the enclosed tariff.
Sincerely,
Marjofy Taylor, Controller

Rosebrook Water Company, LLC



